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June 3, 2021 
 
City of Omaha Public Works Project 168th Street, W Center Road to Pacific Street 
 
 
Dear Residents and Local Business Owners, 
 
As project construction progresses, access from 168th Street to your locations will need to be 
adjusted.  Construction of the intersection of Lakeside Hills Plaza and 168th will begin on June 
10th.  This will require those accessing your facilities to utilize Frances Street.  The Frances 
Street intersection will be re-opened prior to closing Lakeside Hills Plaza. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the project or planned activities, please call: 
 
Troy Renken – Olsson at 402 980-4030 
Bill O’Dell – Vrana Construction at 402 306-4931 
 
Thank you                                                                                                           
 
 
 


